
Dear Cassell KG- 2nd Grade Parents, Guardians, and Students 
 

First and foremost, I hope everyone is well and safe! I absolutely miss getting to see 
everyone on the stage and can’t wait until we’re all able to make music together again! 

 
I’ve put together another packet of music work that our K-2 students can work on during 

remote learning for the Month of May. You can find this packet on the Google Drive Link 
provided on the Cassell newsletters or on the Cassell Music Website (​cassellmusic.weebly.com​)  

 
Starting, May 18th, I’m asking that they move from Identifying Instruments to beginning 

note reading. I will be posting videos and resources that can help them complete these sheets 
on the Cassell Music Website (​cassellmusic.weebly.com​) 

 
I don’t want anyone to be overwhelmed by this work so please know that students can 

work on these when they are able. The dates I have listed are guidelines and not due dates and 
I will accept all work I receive before the end of the quarter for a full grade. 

 
These are the suggested dates for students to work on each assignment. They can be 

turned to me at ​dstournoux@cps.edu​ in via email or google drive. Students can scan them up or 
take a picture to send them. 

 
May 4 - 8 
Instrument ID  
Instrument Seek and Find 
 
May 11 - 15 
Sergeant Salty’s Happy Hearts Family Band 
Match The Instruments 
 
May 18 - 22 
Quick on the Draw 
 
May 25 - 29 
Treble Speller 
 
June 1 - 5 
Do, Re, Mi, and More 

https://cassellmusic.weebly.com/
https://cassellmusic.weebly.com/
mailto:dstournoux@cps.edu

